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It’s story time--the tale of my transition from a job to my own
business. And here’s a spoiler...it’s actually something I would do
very differently if I got to do it over again! But I’m sharing this
story in the hope that it will help you if you’re a wife who is
currently working a job and wants to focus on starting your own
business.

Once upon a time, I had a full-time, outside-of-the-home job. And I was
really good at it, too. But ya know what? I wasn’t happy there. The
stress of my job was causing me health issues, the hours of my job were
creating chaos with our schedule, we were paying a mortgage on a home
we rarely were at, and our kids were getting older while our time with
them was narrowing.

I had been working on this side gig of coaching. And 13 years ago, my
husband and I decided that it was time for me to make the leap and work
from home as a business owner. Things were finally going to get better!
We wouldn’t have the stress and chaos from my previous job, and I’d be
at home and spending more time with the kids. Perfection, right?!

Well, here’s what actually happened. It was the rockiest transition
EVER. What we thought was going to reduce stress actually induced more
stress. At one point, my husband lost his job. We lost our car. Our
daughter moved out. And things were so difficult that I actually
interviewed for another job, thinking that working for myself was just
not going to be a reality.

Fast forward to today. I survived and eventually thrived as a coach and
business owner. And while my transition was NOT easy at the time, I’m
SO glad I made the changeover from worker to business owner. Now I use
my experience to help other wives make a much more smooth transition
into owning their own businesses and not go through what I did! I know
how to assist wives (and their husbands) in preparing for and making
the leap from 2 steady incomes to the fluctuating income and different
mindset of a business owner.
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So I invite you to look around my blog for tips on transitioning from
employee to business owner, check out my coaching and Surge Mastermind
programs, and watch for my soon-to-be-released mini-course “Change Your
Title, Change Your Life.”
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